

Memorial Day Unveiling of New Babylon Village Fountain

OWEN H. JOHNSON June 22, 2011



Little Ava Smith enjoys a cool splash as state and local officials join for the Memorial Day unveiling of the new Babylon Village Fountain in front of the Babylon Historical Preservation Society Museum on Main Street. The new statue, a replica of one that originally stood in Babylon almost 100 years ago, honors the work of women within the community.

Photograph left to right: Corine DiSomma, Receiver of Taxes, Town of Babylon; Steve Bellone, Supervisor, Town of Babylon; Lindsay P. Henry, Town Councilman, Town of Babylon; Ava Smith; Wayne Horsley, Suffolk County Legislator; Owen H. Johnson, NY

Senator; Angie Carpenter, Suffolk County Treasurer; and Ralph Scordino, Mayor, Babylon Village